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September 27, 2024
BULLETIN #1482

Re: No Changes to the Export List

California Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara has issued Bulletin 2024-10,
announcing that he has decided to make no changes to the Export List after considering
testimony and public comment from the Export List hearing held by the California
Department of Insurance (CDI) on July 16, 2024.

An Export List hearing is held at least once annually, and can be held more often at the
commissioner’s discretion. The CDI reminds brokers that risks and coverages not
appearing on this list may still be exportable but subject to the full documentation of the
diligent search performed with respect to insurance issued to a home state insured, as
required by California Insurance Code §1763.

The commissioner’s bulletin directs any questions to Libio Latimer, CDI deputy general
counsel, at libio.latimer@insurance.ca.gov or (415) 538-4420.
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